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FROM : Malcolm Bromley, General Manager, Vancouver Board of Parks and Recreation 
   
SUBJECT : A Non-Motorized Boating Facility in Northeast False Creek 
   

 
Dear Mayor and Council, 
 
Please be advised that the Park Board, at its Regular Board Meeting on January 29, 2018, 
passed the following motion: 

A. THAT the Vancouver Board of Parks and Recreation reaffirms their 
support of the development of a non-motorized boating facility to serve 
to the benefit of the community, confirming a non-motorized boating 
facility should be included as a priority for the Northeast False Creek 
Area; and 

B. FURTHER THAT the Vancouver Park Board be fully informed of all City of 
Vancouver initiatives that are of consequence to the Vancouver Park 
Board and the paddling community in False Creek. 

 
A link to the full final motion with preamble is available here. 
 
Regards,  
 
 
 
 
Malcolm Bromley  
General Manager - Vancouver Board of Parks and Recreation 
 

 

Memorandum No. 2

http://parkboardmeetings.vancouver.ca/2018/20180129/DECISION-ANonMotorizedBoatingFacilityInNortheastFalseCreek-20180129.pdf



